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Firefighter Finnegan Brown Joins Durham Fire Department 

Please join the Town of Durham in welcoming Firefighter Finnegan Brown to the Durham Fire 
Department. 

Finn has previous work experience as an Emergency Medical Technician for American Medical 
Response in Manchester, NH. His prior work experience also includes Highland Mountain 
Rescue in Northfield, NH as well as Canterbury Fire and Rescue.  

Finn attended Concord High School, NH Fire Academy Recruit School, and the Granite State 
EMS Program. 

With Finn's addition, shift vacancies created by retirements and resignations have been filled and 
the fire department is once again at full staff.  

If you see Finn around town, please feel free to say hello and welcome him to our community. 


